
 
 

 
Monday 13th September 2021 

Dear All, 

As many of you are aware by the deadline for secondary school applications is 31st October.  The online system for 

secondary school admission is already open.  Here is the webpage on the Wiltshire website - 

https://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-admissions-applying 

In previous years, secondary schools offer taster days and open days.  However, due to Covid-19 the secondary schools 

have had to change their plans.    

My advice is to: 

• Keep an eye on the secondary school websites and their social media sites as dates for any tours, open 

evenings (or virtual ones) will appear here first   

• Contact the secondary schools directly as they may be able to offer visits for you  

• The secondary school websites have lots of information.  Many of the websites created ‘transition’ areas for 

the pupils last year moving from Year 6 to Year 7.  The ‘transition’ areas have lots of information and some 

have virtual tours etc!  This maybe a good place to look too.  

Finally, if I find out any further information from the secondary schools, I will let you know. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Miss Crook  
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